
From: Grittner, Paul V - DNR 
Sent: Wednesday, January 05, 2022 9:23 AM 
To: Wilson, Matthew 
Subject: RE: Cudahy, WI - Superior Health Linens 
 
Matthew,  
 
We have received the submittal.  It will not be posted on BOTW until the fee is received.   
 
A few questions about the request: 
 

1) Can you email a copy of the laboratory report for samples collected on 10/29/21?  It appears 
that a lab report for a different project was accidentally attached in its place.  

 
2) The contaminant concentrations for samples collected on 11/15/21 listed in the lab report and 

on the tables and figures are not the same.  Is this there a reason for this or do the tables and 
figures need to be corrected?  

 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Paul Grittner 
Phone: (414) 405-0764 
paul.grittner@wisconsin.gov 

 

From: Wilson, Matthew <Matthew_Wilson2@golder.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 04, 2022 3:09 PM 
To: Grittner, Paul V - DNR <Paul.Grittner@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: Cudahy, WI - Superior Health Linens 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

 

Paul, 
Following up on our discussion last week on the technical assistance request for the waste evaluation at 
the Superior Health Linens site. I submitted the haz waste form and supporting documentation last 
week but have not seen the submittal appear on the “BRRTS On The Web” site yet. Please let me know if 
the submittal was successful. The payment is processing within Golder/WSP’s system (held up by all 
payment systems changing on January 1st) and should be mailed this week. 
Thank you. 
 
Matthew Wilson, PG 
Project Engineer 
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Golder Associates USA Inc.          
1133 Quail Court, Suite 115, Pewaukee, Wisconsin, USA 53072    
T: +1 262-347-0561 | D: +1 262-347-0561 x24161 | C: +1 262-212-4727 | 

golder.com       
LinkedIn | Instagram | Facebook | Twitter 
 
Work Safe, Home Safe  
 
This email transmission is confidential and may contain proprietary information for the exclusive use of the intended recipient. Any use, 
distribution or copying of this transmission, other than by the intended recipient, is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, 
please notify the sender and delete all copies. Electronic media is susceptible to unauthorized modification, deterioration, and incompatibility. 
Accordingly, the electronic media version of any work product may not be relied upon.                    

 
Golder and the G logo are trademarks of Golder Associates Corporation         

 
Please consider the environment before printing this email.    
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